
June 10, 2025 

Brazoria County Sheriff’s Office 

Ref: Replace damaged ATS at the County Jail 

To:  Mr. Chad Jones 

We are please to provide a quote to provide a new 800A ATS with “temporary” wiring to replace 
the damaged 800A ATS as we discussed for $31,000.00.  This price includes a new ATS (see 
attachment), misc. materials, and labor to install the new ATS.  We propose to leave the existing 
ATS in place so that in the future we can convert it into a junction box (If we can leave the 
existing ATS in place the new ATS that we will be installing will be available for future use by the 
County on other projects.) We have included overtime costs for the work required during the 
“shut down” so that the work can be done in the middle of the night on any day other than 
Saturday or Sunday. We propose to complete all work required before the “shut down” during 
normal working hours in an effort to minimize the duration of the “shut down”. 

Thanks for the opportunity to provide this quote.  Please contact me anytime if you have 
questions or if you need any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Wayne Berkenmeier 
V.P.S.P


